
1-22-20 HB2431 JUDEN 

 

 

Good morning, 

I had known Tyler Juden since a very young age, he was in the same class as my son Dane who were 

teammates for many years during youth sports, middle school, and high school. I as was an assistant 

coach on many of Tyler’s youth football teams. As general manager of Two Rivers Coop, I employed 

Tyler for five summers during high school and college. Tyler developed into an outstanding young man 

with a great work ethic which I’m sure served him well during his military service. To this day, every time 

I hear our National Anthem, I think of Tyler. Please vote to approve naming the east Walnut bridge after 

Tyler, I believe it is the least we can do for his family and Tyler who gave his life in service to our country. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Kelly 

General Manager 

Two Rivers Coop 

620-442-2360 

 


